
Mr Brenner, 
As a volunteer for Lifewise in the BV school system, I want to voice my support for House Bill 
293. 
 

I am proud to be a part of this program and can personally testify to its goodness and positive 
effect on the children.  The kids love to come -It truly is a character building program, 
with  Biblical principles being the basis for the lessons.Honesty, Truthfulness, Dependable, 
Faithfulness, Kindness, Patience....  are just a few of the characteristics taught in our fun 45 
minutes sessions. 
Parents should be able to make the decision as to whether  their children attend religious 
training during school hours.  
  
Please support the passage of  SB 293. 

  

Thank you, 

Vicki Kidd 
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